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Dear Parent(s), 

 

We subscribe to Early Start French to support our teaching and the pupils’ learning of French in 

school. They have now released Early Start home access for pupils. 

 

Your child can use this website to revise vocabulary already taught. Their class teacher will also 

direct them to videos to support home learning activities set.  

 

Children can log in as follows:  

1. Go to http://www.earlystartonline.com                                                      

 

2. Go to the menu (usually at the top of the screen) and click on  

 

“PUPIL WELCOME”    

                                                                                                                                                                                          
 

      3. Click on “FRENCH 1” or “FRENCH 2” on the 'Pupil Welcome' page 

 

4. You will be asked to enter the email address stmarysolog@earlystart.co.uk and  

the password french20 (all lower case letters). 

 

      5. Click on the section you want to use e.g. “Greetings"                             

 

 
 
If your child has any trouble accessing Early Start or if you have any questions then please don’t 
hesitate to contact your child’s class teacher.  
 
Thank you once again for your continued support,  
 
 
Mrs Mortimer 
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